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HB 2738 

This bill will have a huge negative economic impact in that no professional car races 

would come to Portland International Raceways if passed.  This is millions and 

millions in lost revenue for Oregon.  How you can come up with a stupid bill like this 

is beyond belief. There has been no evidence of a lead problem at PIR and you are 

willing to take away fun for over a hundred thousand Oregonians each year that go to 

spectate or participate in the club and professional races at PIR.   

 

Please focus your efforts on some of the real problems Oregon faces.  How about the 

drug problem perhaps focus on cleaning up the needles everywhere which is a real 

health problem.  How about stopping the graffiti problem and the thousands of 

gallons of paint you waste covering it up to just give them a clean canvas.  How 

about the trash the homeless create that is everywhere, another far more important 

environmental problem than a small amount of leaded gas in use.  Do I need to go on 

or can we just kill this bill? 

 


